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We would like to say a huge
welcome to all of our new

starters! We hope you've all
had a lovely summer break!
We can't wait to get back to

some normal!

Thank you to everyone for
your continued support and
for following the rules and

regulations.



REMINDERS
If anyone has any spare bulbs they
would like to donate to our garden

we would be very grateful! 

THEMES

Bonfire Night
Diwali

Christmas

This term's theme is 'ALL ABOUT ME'
 We will also be celebrating:

We will be taking part in lots of
different activities relating to our

themes and can't wait to show you
what we have up our sleeve! 

TERM DATES
Autumn Term

Open - Wednesday 2nd September
Half Term - Close Friday 23rd

October
Re-open - Monday 2nd November

Christmas - Close Friday 18th
December 1:30pm

Make sure you 'like' our Facebook
page for regular updates and fun!

THE NEW BUBBLE SYSTEMS
ARE WORKING REALLY WELL!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT

Please make sure your child has a
water bottle with them at Cool Kidz.

Parents, please remember to
sanitise your hands before signing

your child in/out.

Thank you.


